
 

 

.H U N G E R F O R D T O W N C OU N C I L  

  

 
 

Draft MINUTES of the Extraordinary Meeting of the Full Council held on Monday 10th June 2024 at 6.45 pm 

in the Library, Church Street, Hungerford. 

Present: Cllrs Fyfe, Keates, Winser,, Knight, Alfred, Schlanker,  Cole, Armstrong, Coulthurst  & Montgomery. 

District Cllrs Benneyworth & Gaines. 

Also in attendance: Deputy Town Clerk (DTC)  

 

The meeting opened at 6.45pm with Cllr Cole welcoming Cllrs. 

 

FC202400113   Apologies for absence – Cllrs Simpson, Hudson, Carlson, Reeves,   

FC202400114   Declaration of Interest – Cllr Schlanker declared an interest in HAHA 

 

FC202400115  Consider a new Grant Application Request from Hungerford Guides &  

Brownies for funding from HTC and ratify payment of the award is successful 

 

Cllr Cole requested DTC provide an update on the request from Hungerford Guides & 

Brownies. DTC confirmed that the guides and brownies would be camping in a ‘tented 

village’ with other guiding groups and whilst their parents/carers had paid for this, they 

were seeking additional funds so they could go on a cinema trip, a celebratory meal out or a 

visit to an animal centre. They were already fund raising by packing bags in the local 

supermarket, cake sale and selling bacon rolls at a local farmers market so were seeking 

additional funds. 

 

Proposed:   Cllr Cole 

Seconded:   Cllr Schlanker 

Resolution:   HTC approved and ratified the grant request from Hungerford Guides & Brownies. 

 

 

FC202400116: Consider the 2024/2025 Grant Application requests received for funding from HTC and 

ratify payments of awards to successful recipients as recommended by F, G & P 

Committee. 
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Cllr Winser gave a summary of 2024 – 2025 grant applications and confirmed the funding  

was slightly less than last year due to there being less in the budget. Most applicants had 

their funding requests approved and if there were several projects from the same 

application, a project was chosen and a set sum allocated to that applicant. Those not on 

The Good Exchange had a sum of money ring fenced until HTC receives confirmation of 

Good Exchange Grant Number. 

 

Individual applicants, not applicable to go on The Good Exchange, had funding agreed and 

it was confirmed that the DTC would write to them separately to inform them. 

  

Proposed:   Cllr Winser 

Seconded:   Cllr Cole 

Resolution:   HTC approved and ratified grant request from 

 

Meeting closed at 6.50pm 


